
García-Morales et al. Article no. 41111. Response to reviewers 
 
Both reviewers commented on the length of the editorial and recommended 
shortening it.  
In consequence, we have rewritten the editorial, shortening and modifying some 
paragraphs; especially those related to the general relationship between vitamin D 
– calcium with adenomas and colorectal cancer and focusing on their effects on 
serrated polyps, which is the objective of the editorial. We have also shortened the 
paragraph about the anticancer mechanisms of vitamin D.  
As a result the editorial ś length is now of 1555 words, more suitable for this 
journal section.  
 
 
We are grateful to the reviewers for their help in improving the manuscript. 
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